Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

May 15, 1972

Mr. George F. W1lli
Ffelsenhofstr u
8134 Adliswil
Switzerland

Dear George:

It was nice to hear from you azain and l=arn of your
interest and experiments in stone flaking. I find it great
occupational therapy and good chest and shoulder exercise.
Plus the fact that all the concentration involved eras=s
all worldly problems., Since it is doubtful that any single
plece of work is - or has been - done wlthout some minor
imperfection, there can be no monotony in the work and each
new piece is a challenge.

I wish I could be there to help you - a few minutes
of demonstration is better than volumes of print. You will
learn a lot from Francois when you visit him this summer.

I just learned today that my wife and I may be coming
to London in the Fall and it is possible that we may then go
to the continent. I am also delighted that ycu will be
coming West next year. So with our trip and your trip, the
odds are in our favor that we may make contact.

George, please do not jeopardize yourself by sending
specimans. I will treasure those I have and be glad that you
sent them. In the meantime I will send some additional samples
some time in July. Can't do it before then as my school starts
soon and will continue until July 9th and won't have a minute.

Thank vou so much for the card of the unbelievable
core and blades from Grand Pressigny. They are, indeed, a
challenge, Thanks again for everything. '

Your friend,

Don @.Crabtrese
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